/// Ontario Wholesale Energy

GAS & ELECTRIC

May 7,2018

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
Box 2319

2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: ri 1 I
Licence Applications - OEB File
Numbers EB-2018-0134 and EB-2018-
0135

Please find this letter as confirmation that the notices have been posted on our website:

http://www.owelv.com.
No additional website development will commence until the OEB finalizes its licencing decision.

Should the Board require any additional material, I can be reached at our office 416-307-2462 or on my
cell at 416-464-5350. Thank you for your assistance.

Respectfully,

David Balaban
President & COO
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